
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We encourage the children to 
drink regularly throughout the 
day. The school policy is that 
pupils bring a named bottle of 
water every day. The children are 
allowed to bring a healthy snack 
e.g. fruit, at playtime.  

 

 

Wreningham VC Primary School 

Newsletter 

Events coming up! 

September 

From Mon 13 - Music services in class 

3 every Monday. Children learning 

the ukulele. 

Mon 20 - Class 3 and class 4 trip to 

Norfolk Records Office 

Tue 28 - Tempest Individual 

Photographs 

October 

Fri 1 Black History Month 

Wed 6 Flu Vaccination - all school 

Thu 14 Harvest Festival 

W/b Mon 18 RE week 

W/b Mon 18 Parents Meetings (via 

Teams) 

Half Term Monday 25 October to 

Friday 29  

November 

Wed 3 to Fri 5 - Class 4 residential trip 

to Horstead Centre 

w/b Mon 15-19 Nov Friendship Wk. 

or Anti-Bullying Wk. 

December 

Tue 7 Christmas Play Class 3 9.30 AM 

and 6PM 

Wed 8/Thu 9/Fri 10 Christmas 

Nativity Class 1 & Class 2  

Fri 17 - Last day of term December 

School re-opens Thursday 6th  

January 2022 

  

 

Stars of the Week 
Cl.1 Georgie, Ruby Cl.2 Olive, Tristan Cl.3 Hannah Z, Dylan 
Cl.4 Joseph, Stanley, Elisa, Daisy J, Toby 

 

Newsletter Autumn 2               
Friday 17 September 2021 

Safeguarding Reminders First Day Calling. 

If your child is unwell please contact the school office first thing 

before 09:00.  

 

The School Librarians 

  

The School Sports Captain 

 
Daisy J & Jasmin K Charles B 

Greenfinch 
 

Kingfisher 
 

Robin 

 
 

Yellowhammer 
House Captain 
Toby W 

House Captain 
Ben M 

House Captain 
Daisy W 

House Captain 
Zachary W 

Vice-Captain 
Rosalind J-D 

Vice-Captain 
Theo C 

Vice-Captain 
Elisa B 

Vice-Captain 
Imogen M 

 

 

Year 6 School Roles 2021-2022 

I hope you find the newsletters and the school website useful and 

informative. Please feel welcome to contact us if you need any further 
information. 

 

 

It’s the end of the second week and the children all seem happy 

and settled. Thank you for the many positive comments from 

parents at the start of term. Have a lovely weekend. 

We are updating our Asthma records! 

Letters will be going home with every child today, if your child has 

asthma please complete the form and return it to the office. 

Individual School photos will be on Tuesday 28th September. 


